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Monday 19th July 2021 

Welcome!  

On behalf of everyone at Outwood Primary Academy 

Newstead Green we welcome you to a very new and 

exciting stage in your child’s life! We are so pleased 

that you have chosen to come to our school, and we 

look forward to meeting you in September. 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Simpson will be your new teacher with Mrs 

Gregory as teaching assistant. 

 

Our School Day 

School starts at 8.50am ‘In the line for ten to nine!’ and 

finishes at 3.15pm.  Bring your child onto the 

playground through either the field entrance or the 

gate next to Kidsworld nursery.  

 

Lunches – if you choose not have the universal free 

school meal, please provide a healthy packed lunch, 

which doesn’t contain nuts or nut products. 

Your child will start school on Wednesday 8th 

September. 

We have INSET DAYS – Monday 6th September 2021 

and Tuesday 7th September 2021(children will not be 

in school)  

 

Safeguarding 

Your child’s safety is our number one priority. 

Therefore, it is very important that we know each 

day which family member or other adult will be 

picking up your child from Reception. If this 

changes during the session please phone to inform 

us.  

 

Parental engagement 

We value the opportunity to work in partnership 

with you to support your child and meet their 

needs and interests.  Some of the ways we can 

work together are:  

• All About Me sheet 

• Wow sheets 

• Twitter 

• Reading Homework – learning log  

• Google classrooms 

• Celebration Assembly 

• Friday Parent and Child session – last 15 

minutes on Friday afternoon 

 

Questions and Queries 

We are here to support you and your child 

through the transition process.  

If you have any queries, please feel free contact 

school and we will get back to you as soon as 

possible. 

Tel: 01226 722484 

enquires@newstead.outwood.com 

 

We look forward to seeing you all in September! 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

With your child’s first day at 

school approaching, meeting 

their new teacher is an 

important part of the settling 

process. 
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